
Dear Fourth Grade Students and Families,   
 

Welcome to 4th Grade at Groveland! My name is Mrs. 
Keyes and I will be your teacher this year! I am 
really looking forward to having you as one of my 
students and can’t wait to see you in a few weeks. I 
hope you are enjoying a fantastic summer and you 
are ready for an exciting year of learning together! This year, we will read 
many books together and explore fiction and nonfiction in reading. We will 
work hard to solve problems in multiplication and division in math. We will 
grow as writers as we explore different genres. We will learn about the 
regions of the United States in social studies. We will also learn about 
electricity, the states of matter, and the watery earth in science. But most 
importantly, we will have lots of fun and become a classroom family!!! 

On the first day of school, please bring: 

• A dismissal note so I know how you are going home 
• Snack 
• Water bottle 
• Packed lunch or lunch money 
• School supplies (see separate supply list) 
• An independent reading book 

I am so excited to begin a new school year, and I hope you are, too! Enjoy 
the last few weeks of summer. I’ll see you in Room 204 on Tuesday, 
September 5th for the first day of school!  

Parents, I will see you on Wednesday, September 6th from 6:30-7:30 PM for 
Back to School Night! If you have any questions, please email me at 
nkeyes@cbsd.org. 

 
Your Excited Teacher,  

Mrs. Keyes 
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